
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oakley City Council is considering 
Resolution 2021-09 regarding Oakley City Planning and Development Fees.   
 
Public Hearing is scheduled for August 11th, 2021, at 6:00 located at the Oakley 
City Hall 960 West Center Street.  
 
To view the resolutions in their entirety, please visit the Oakley City offices during 
regular business hours or view it on our website at www.oakleycity.com  
 
Posted by, Stephanie Woolstenhulme, Oakley City Deputy Recorder 
July 30, 2021 
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